48-hour national strike in prisons over safety
concerns

i1 Belgium

The three main trade unions - CGSP/ACOD, ACV/CSC and SLFP/VSOA - organised a
48-hour national strike from 6am on 24 September in protest at proposals to relax
the rules on prisoner visits. The unions are extremely concerned that the proposed
changes come at a time of increasing infection and pose a serious threat to staff
and inmates.
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